From: on behalf of RISTORI Dominique (ENER)

Sent: vendredi 23 février 2018 16:24

To: MOVE-ENER MAIL

**Subject:** FW: RED2 - Green Hydrogen & Co-Processing

**Attachments:** Letter DG Energy Green Hydrogen and Coprocessing - 23 Feb 2018.pdf

For registration please

From: [mailto:

**Sent:** Friday, February 23, 2018 4:17 PM

**To:** RISTORI Dominique (ENER)

**Subject:** RED2 - Green Hydrogen & Co-Processing

Dear Dominique -

It was good to meet again this morning; many thanks for your comprehensive overview and insights. Also, congratulations with your extension in the position! It is good to see continuity of your leadership of the Department.

As mentioned this morning, the attached letter is on its way to you and highlights our belief that Green Hydrogen and Co-Processing can make important contributions to decarbonising the energy mix in transportation.

To help encourage investment in these areas and reduce regulatory uncertainty, we believe there are a couple of articles in the proposed legislation that could benefit from additional clarity. We have indicated these articles in our letter, together with some small proposed solutions that would give this clarity.

Have a great weekend!

With best regards,

Mobile:

BP Director European Government Affairs

BP | 11 Rond-Point Robert Schuman | 1040 Brussels | Belgium